
   

 

Mid Atlantic Regional Bargaining Report #6 

Thursday, July 2, 2015 

 

The Mid-Atlantic Regional bargaining committee met today with the company.  

The Union asked some clarifying questions on the Company’s Tuition Assistance 

and 401k proposal.  The Union also presented the Company with several 

information requests relative to health care and pension plans.  The Company 

modified one of their proposals on Same-sex benefits.  

Bargaining has recessed for the day and is scheduled to resume on Tuesday, July 

7th. 

By now everyone should have heard about the Mass Rally in New York on 

Saturday, July 25th. All locals should be making plans to bring as many people as 

possible to show Verizon how serious we are about getting a fair contract. With 

the treatment we have received over the past few years this company needs a 

wakeup call. The Bargaining Committee will be on the bus.  See you there! 

 


